
-----Original Message----- 
From: Rose Janson  
Sent: January 25, 2024 8:25 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Office of the Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: So important to Keep Public Transit Public! 
 
Dear City Council, 
We want you to stay the course! 
 
 1. 
 
    That Hamilton City Councillors reaffirm their August 2017 motion to 
    have the Hamilton Street Railway (HSR) responsible for both 
    operation and maintenance of the new Hamilton LRT line. 
 
 2. 
 
    That Metrolinx keep operation of new transit infrastructure public 
    and build the capacity for maintenance in our public sector. 
 
 3. 
 
    That Ford Government tells Metrolinx to move away from P3 models for 
    transit projects and Keep Transit Public. 
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